
Opinion: Neighborhood meeting
about crime well attended
To the community,

The Aug. 22 neighborhood crime meeting went well, with about
50 people attending.

South Lake Tahoe police were informative and supportive. It
seems that police logs are at the front desk and could be
added to a website if we had one.

I would like to continue a neighbor watch discussion. Maybe
another  meeting  next  month  is  in  order.  Any  feedback  is
welcome  either  online  or  Acornlawn@yahoo.com  or  (530)
544.7795.

Mike Lee, South Lake Tahoe
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